
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

11 August 2023 
www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Chin Hakha/Burmese: 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
Fri 11 Aug  Aussie of the 
Month Assembly 
Mon 14 Aug 7.00pm        
Confirmation Formation 
Meeting 
Tues 15 Aug  Feast of the 
Assumption. Mass at 9.00am 
Thurs 17 Aug District Ath-
letics 
Fri 18 Aug Author visit for Yrs 
4-6 
Mon 21 Aug Book Week  
Parade, Author visit for Yrs F-
3 
Thurs 24 Aug Sacrament of 
Confirmation 7.00pm 
Wed 30 Aug 7.00pm Student 
Wellbeing Parent Session 
Thurs 31 Aug Father’s Day 
Stall 
Fri 1 Sept 8.30-9.00am Fa-
ther’s Day Breakfast 
Sun 3 Sept Father’s Day 
Wed 6-Fri 8 Sept Year 5 
Camp 
Fri 8 Sept Aussie of the 
Month Assembly 
Fri 15 Sept End of Term 3 at 
1.00pm 
Mon 2 Oct Start of Term 4 at 
8.35am 
Wed 4 Oct Yr 6 Graduation 
Photo 

 
SACRAMENTS 

Thur 24 Aug: 7.00pm Confir-
mation for Year 6 
 

PROFESSIONAL LEARNING 
DAYS - PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Mon 6 Nov: Report Writing 

‘Ask and it will be given to you; search and you will find; knock and the door will be open 
for you.’ Matthew 7:7 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

St Mary of the Cross MacKillop 
Dear St Mary of the Cross, 

You have a special place in Australian hearts.  
Thank you for the Sisters of St Joseph, whom you gathered together, to teach in 

the schools that you opened in small country towns here in Australia, so that chil-
dren could learn about their faith, as well as their other lessons. 

Help us to remember what we learn about God, Mary the saints and the angels, 
and all the other things about our faith. Help us to be true to our faith all our 

lives.  
Please pray for all the people in Australia. Thank you St Mary of the Cross. 

Dear Parents,  
On Tuesday the 8th of August we celebrated St Mary of the Cross MacKillop’s Feast Day 
with a whole School Mass which was organised by the Foundation students, Ms Cam Tu 
(FI), Ms Wendy (FJ) and Ms Kriss Oliver (RE/ Teaching & Learning Leader). Thank you to 
our Parish Priest Father Peter and his assistant priest Father Peter Zinh who celebrated 
the Mass and thank you to all the parents who joined us on this special Feast Day. As part 
of the celebration Our Lady’s students received a free bag of popcorn to enjoy. 
St Mary of the Cross MacKillop was born in Fitzroy in Melbourne and grew up to become 
Australia’s first Saint; spreading God’s word across this land and beyond. 
On her Feast Day we particularly remember the Sisters of St. Joseph who worked at Our 
Lady’s school for so many years. The Sisters of St. Joseph came to Our Lady’s School in 
1928. Initially there were only three sisters; Sister Mildred Duncan (Superior), Sister Leo 
Byrne and Sister Eustace who took up residence in the new convent which stood in the 
same place as our School Office does today. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We give thanks for the love and dedication they gave to Our Lady’s Parish and School and 
remember that we could not have become the school we are today without their deep 
and lasting contribution. I ask you to pray for all the Sisters of St. Joseph who continue to 
live out St Mary MacKillop's legacy all around the world. 

Here are some of St Mary of the Cross MacKillop’s precious treasures: 
“We must teach more by example than by word.” (1867) 

“Do all you can with the means at your disposal and calmly leave the rest to 
God.” (1891) 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

CYBER SAFETY UPDATE 
 
This week the staff and students participated in Cyber Safety sessions and received up-
dated information about how to stay safe online. These sessions provide up to date 
knowledge about how to safely navigate the internet and highlight the do’s and don’t’s 
of keeping safe while online.  
Thank you to all the parents who attended the Cyber Safety Webinar. It is an important 
part of our aim to ensure that our students are safe online as well as in our community. These sessions pro-
vide parents with important and current information which we hope will empower parents to keep their chil-
dren safe online.  
The next Cyber Safety webinar is on Digital Balance and Wellbeing and it will be held on 17th October at 
7:30pm. 
 
 
DANCE COSTUMES 
 
The students in all classes will need to be dressed in white and NO other colour 
for their dance performance. We would like parents to speak to their child about 
putting together their costume by looking at any white clothing they may already 
have at home; from which they can create their costume.  We ask if parents can 
put the clothing items into a bag with their child’s name clearly marked on the bag 
and then get your child to take the bag to school to their class teacher. If you need 
any support to create a costume please speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Here are some ideas and examples of clothing to create a costume: T-shirts, shorts, skirts, leggings, trousers, 
lab coats, white fabric to use as belts, head bands etc. 
 
THE FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION 
 
Next Tuesday the 15th of August we will be celebrating the Feast of the Assumption. Our Lady’s students will 
be attending Mass at 9.00am. We invite all our families to come and join us in Our Lady’s Church to celebrate 
this important Feast day. 
 

3E: Vincent A, Evie H 
4G: Grace R 
5D: Kieren L 
6A: Evelyn L 
Staff: Mrs Mitchell 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Student Wellbeing Parent 

Information evening 

Focus: Zones of regulation;    

social and emotional learning; 

Wellbeing 

When: Wednesday 30th 

August at 7:00pm 



 



 



 



 


